
Dear families,  

Sunshine class will be visiting ‘Nuff Said’ a new and local role play village.  

On Thursday 1st February we will walk down to The Shambles for our morning session. As we will be late back to 

school please send your children to school with a packed lunch. If you child is entitled to a free packed lunch and you 

would like the school to provide one, please indicate below.  

The cost for the private hire of ‘Nuff Said’ is £8 per child. Our preferred method of payment is by ParentPay where 

you can make payment and give permission. If you would rather pay by cash or cheque (payable to Stroud Valley 

School) then please return the slip below and payment to the school office. Please return the slip by Friday 26th  

January. 

Children will arrive at school at normal time and in uniform and will be back for the afternoon session.  

 

Thank you  

Miss Nesbitt  

  

Sunshine class trip- ‘Nuff Said’ 

 

 I give permission for my child ___________________________  to go to ‘Nuff Said’ 

 

 My child is entitled to Free School Meal and I would like a packed lunch ordered.  

 

 I enclosed cash/ cheque of £8  

 

 


